
Hi Kevin

Thank you for your email and letter dated 14/1/20. 

We note this application was lodged at the end of November 2019 and we are somewhat bemused to be made 
aware that the issues raised, have only just come to your attention.

As regards your request for withdrawal of the application, I will address your concerns seriatim. 

1 ) Environmental Planning and Assessment Regulation 2000 (EPA Reg) - Owners Consent  

In the DA submission we have provided two letters of owner’s consent. One was from the owner of unit 3/74-76 
Old Pittwater Road, and one was from the Strata Corporation, by their agent Lamb & Walters. In the second 
letter the Strata Corporation confirmed that a meeting in 2019 indicated it was acceptable to submit a DA for 
the proposed external staircase. Both owner’s consent letters were attached to the back to the DA form. They 
are now again attached to this email.

2) Inaccurate Submitted Plans

In the submitted plans, the work shows the relevantly applicable detail. There is no inaccuracy. We note that 
there is a staircase, and door leading to the carpark underneath the unit 3 balcony, however since there is no 
change in this location, the detail was omitted.  We can provide additional existing detail if this assists Council in 
understanding the proposal.

3) Withdrawal request

To request the application be withdrawn based on an error on the Councils part is absurd. We will however 
obtain the relevant minutes and the strata corporation stamp and as well arrange for the draftsperson to add 
more detail to the south elevation even though nothing whatsoever turns on it. 

Please revert with your further advice as a matter of urgency.

Cheers!

Thank you,
Kind Regards,

Nic Najar
BA (ICMS) 

Assistant Town Planner

TOWN PLANNERS
Suite 2301

Sent: 14/01/2020 1:53:59 PM

Subject:
RE: Development Application DA2019/1360 at 3 / 74 - 76 Old Pittwater Road 
BROOKVALE - old.suz3b

Attachments: Signed Owners Consent Letter - Suzanne P Edwards 21.11.2019.pdf; Signed 
Ownes Consent Letter - Strata Manager.pdf; 



Quattro Building 2
Level 3
4 Daydream Street
WARRIEWOOD NSW 2102
Phone: 02 9979 4922
Fax: 02 9979 4811
Email: nic@turnbullplanning.com.au
Web: www.turnbullplanning.com.au

P Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail notice.

Follow us

From: Kevin Short 
Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2020 12:08 PM
To: Nic Najar 
Subject: Development Application DA2019/1360 at 3 / 74 - 76 Old Pittwater Road BROOKVALE

Dear Nic,

Assessment of your application is now completed. Planning matters of Council’s concern are attached.

As per the letter sent, it is now your opportunity to either withdraw the application with partial fee refund or let 
the application be determined.

Please feel free to call/email to discuss prior to this time.

Kind Regards

Kevin Short
Planner

Development Assessment
t 02 9942 2143    m 0409 363 865 
kevin.short@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au
northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au

Northern Beaches Council
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